
NYCDOT Hunts Point  
Clean Trucks Program 

Reaches 500 Truck Milestone

An exciting milestone was reached!

The New York City Department of Transportation (NYC DOT) Hunts Point Clean Trucks Program 
(HPCTP) reached a milestone by replacing 500 older heavy-polluting diesel trucks with 2010 EPA 
emission compliant diesel-hybrid, compressed natural gas, and diesel Class 3 to Class 8 trucks. The 
HPCTP has replaced food distribution, beverage delivery, commercial carrier, waste and recycling, fuel 
service, cement, and moving and storage trucks. 

These 500 new trucks have resulted in significant environmental benefits by helping to improve air 
quality in the South Bronx since the launch of the program in 2012. Many community members joined 
the celebration of this milestone. 

The program administrators thanked the South Bronx business community for doing their part to make 
the Hunts Point Clean Trucks Program a big success. 

Thursday, December 3, 2015
10:15am
The Savoy Manor Building
Hostos Community College, Building D
120 East 149th Street
Bronx, NY 10451

Come hear about our HPCTP successes 
in bringing cleaner air to the South Bronx 
and share a treat with your South Bronx 
community leaders, your neighbors in 
business, other community stakeholders, and 
the HPCTP Team.

The Hunts Point Clean Trucks Program
Phone: 877-310-2733
E-mail: hpctp@tetratech.com

Thank you to our event host:


